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Christine Whyte

From: Marko Kalik <Marko.Kalik@ThreeRivers.gov.uk>

Sent: 03 September 2015 11:09

To: Local Plan

Cc: Claire May

Subject: Hertsmere SADM Consultation

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for the opportunity to review the submission version of your Site Allocations and Development
Management Policies Plan. We have no further comments to make at this time.

We would just like to point out a small typo on page 55. The sentence '(ii) enhance legibility though the spatial pattern
of development' should say 'through' rather than 'though'.

Kind regards,

Marko Kalik
Planning and Conservation Officer
Economic and Sustainable Development
Three Rivers District Council

01923 776611
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It's your vote, don't lose it.
If you're not registered, you can't vote
Every household in Three Rivers District will receive a voter registration form from Three Rivers District
Council.
Make sure the details are correct and return your form as soon as possible to register to vote.
Alternatively, if no changes need to be made to the information on the form, you can use your unique
security codes
on the form to register by:
* ringing the FREEPHONE number 0808 284 1503, or
* going online at www.elecreg.co.uk/trdc

, or
* by texting 07786 209 403.
Please note you are not automatically entitled to vote because you pay council tax or have voted before.
Make sure you register now, otherwise you may lose your right to vote.

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
This email is confidential and is intended solely for the use of the individual for whom it is addressed.

Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of
Three Rivers District Council. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received

this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please notify Three Rivers by telephone

on +44 (1923) 776611.
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Please be aware that emails sent to or received from Three Rivers District Council may be intercepted
and read by the Council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with Council policies or

procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter crime, or for the purposes of essential
maintenance or support of the email system.

This message has been scanned for malware by Websense. www.websense.com


